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St John’s Pre-school Newsletter - October 2022 
 

September Highlights – Some of our activities from this month 

Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to Harlow, Kaiden and Penelope. We also welcome Kaiden and 

Penelope who are starting with us in October. 
 

October Plans 
Harvest Festival Service at St John’s Church – This will be taking place on 
Monday 10th at 11:30am. 
 
Sponsored Bounce – Please see the form attached. This will be taking place in 
the week of Monday 10th October. Please make sure all sponsorship money is 
given in before half term. 
 
Autumn Walk in the Forest – This will take place on Wednesday 12th October. 
All children are welcome, if it is not their session day, they can attend the walk 
with an adult.  
 
Halloween Bake sale – Friday 21st October 3pm – If we could please have some 
parents to volunteer to bake cakes or run the stall we would really appreciate 
it.   
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Looking Ahead  

Parents evening will be taking place in November – dates to be arranged. 

 

October Half Term Dates 

Just a quick reminder that the pre-school will be closed for half term w/c 24th 
October 2022 returning Monday 31st October 2022. 

 

Communication 

Just a reminder that we have set up a Pre-school WhatsApp group to keep you 
updated with things going on, such as reminders and notices. If you would like 
to be a part of this please send your mobile number to 
thepreschoolcommittee@gmail.com This group will purely be to pass on 
updates and information from the staff and committee rather than for 
discussion. 
 

Additional hours 

If you would like to put your child in for any ad hoc additional sessions, please 
speak to Linda as we often have spaces available throughout the week.  
 
 
 

WE ARE IN DESPERATE NEED FOR A FUNDRAISING TEAM THIS YEAR SO IF 
YOU ARE ABLE TO HELP PLEASE LET THE STAFF OR COMMITTEE KNOW  

Thank you to the parents who have contacted us already. 
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